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  Term 1 – Week 9 
 Thursday 30th March 2017 
 
 

               You are invited to the 

 Kaitiakitanga Poetry Slam 
Progress vs Preservation 
How can we preserve the past to protect the future? 

 

Friday 7th April 
10.30am – 1pm 

Mangere Bridge School 
 

10.30am – Opening Ceremony (Auditorium) 
11am – First Performance round 

12pm – Second Performance round 
 

There will be four live poet podiums and prerecorded poet performances playing on multiple 
screens across the performance space 

 
The Scholastic Book Fair will be in the Library and books will be available for purchase 

throughout the day. The PTA will be fundraising by selling Devonshire Tea and other baked 
goods. 

 
 

       Mangere Bridge School Newsletter          

PTA News/Notices 

Scholastic Book Fair 
 

The PTA are looking for volunteer assistance to help in the mornings from 8am - 
9am from Wednesday 5th April to Wednesday 12th April, please contact Stacey 
Pinique if you able to help out by email - mrspinique@gmail.com  

 
Kaitiakitanga Poetry Slam - Devonshire Tea 
 

The PTA will be selling Devonshire Tea for adults and having a bake sale also, if 
you can assist with either baking scones, delicious goodies or can help with selling 
to our guests please contact Carlene Taia by email carlenemtaia@gmail.com 

 
2017-18 Entertainment Book 
 

Pre-sales have now opened with all funds raised going towards an upgraded AV 
System for our Auditorium, order yours today 
from https://www.entertainmentbook.co.nz/orderbooks/10024m4 or contact Katie 

on 021 301 000 or katiembspta@gmail.com  
 
On behalf of the MBS PTA, thank you for the ongoing support! 

  

  

 

COMING EVENTS 

TERM 1 
Week 10 
Wed 5 Apr Scholastic Book Fair 

Wed 5 Apr PTA Hui at 6.30pm 

Thurs 6 Apr Scholastic Book Fair 

Fri 7 Apr Kaitiakitanga 
Poetry Slam 

Fri 7 Apr Scholastic Book Fair 
Fri 8 Apr  PTA Iceblock Friday 

 

Week 11 
Mon 10 Apr Scholastic Book  

Fair 

Tues 11 Apr Scholastic Book 
Fair 

Tues 11 Apr Swimming Zones 

Wed 12 Apr Scholastic Book 
Fair 

Thurs 13 
Apr 

Whole school 
Assembly hosted 
by Teachers 

Thurs 13 
Apr 

Last Day of Term 1 

TERM 2 

Week 1 
Mon 1 May First Day of Term 2     

Mon 1 May Powhiri  

 
 

         
School Hat 

Tony is modelling our 
awesome new school 
Hat.  This hat is sun 
safe and will 
adequately protect our 
students during the 
summer months.  From 
term 4 2017 the school 
hat will be compulsory 
for all students except 
year 6.  They will be 
available for purchase 
from October this year 
for $15.00 from the 
school office. We are 
just giving you plenty of 
notice in advance.  
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Keeping Our Tamariki Healthy 
 

Introducing our new in school Health Support Team, who will be at MBS Mon – Wed helping us have a healthy school. 

 

Malo lei lei 

 

I’m Solomone. I’m a 

Health worker from 

Turuki Healthcare. I 

love all sports and 

helping children stay 

healthy and fit. I can’t 

wait to meet you all.  

 

 

 

 

 
Kia Ora Koutou,  
 
My name is Marcy, I’m 
a Nurse from Turuki 
Healthcare. I love 
working with children 
and their families. 
Thank you for having 
us as part of your 
team. Looking forward 
to meeting you all. 

 

 

 

Meet On Time Tracker 
So far this year we have recorded children as being late 873 times. 

This means that every week on average we record children as being late 97 times.   

We are concerned!! 

So... here comes Tracker; a motivational, switched on learner, who each week will be going to 

join the learning in a class that can reach a zero weekly total for late children.  

Tracker has his own little saying to make sure he is ready for learning each day,  

“8.30 in the gate, never late!” 

We know that good learning happens when a child is able to begin their day having all the 

information and instruction that will set them up for success - this is why being on time is so 

important. Teachers setting up latecomers for learning can take valuable time away from the 

on time children so... 

Let’s not disappoint Tracker... be here at 8.30am and start learning at 8.50 am!! 

      

 
 
 

 

 

Join the fun… 
Information evening 
Being a Pippin or a Brownie with GirlGuiding NZ is a very popular choice for 
girls. It is great to be able to offer the opportunity for more girls to join. We 
meet at Waterlea Park, House Ave, Mangere Bridge. Meeting Wednesday 
March 29th from 5.30pm for a trial evening and more information. 
Guiding is about learning, developing self-confidence, making new friends 
and, of course, having lots of fun outside school! 
Our programmes are provided in a fun, safe environment and girls get 
together each week with girls their own age to do lots of cool stuff like 
discovering nature, visiting interesting places, making crafts, playing games 
and more. 
If you have a 5 - 9-year-old daughter who likes to have fun, then contact  
Gabrielle 6389076 or 0800222292 or visit www.girlguidingnz.org.nz  
Homestay families needed; 
  
Onehunga  High School has over 150 students coming on 
short study tours in July and August 2017. Please let us 
know if you would like to host for us, sign up now and help 
Onehunga High School to give the International  Students 
a fantastic experience. 
Anita Vulling phone : 09 634 9694 or 
email: avulling@ohs.school.nz 

 

COMMUNITY NOTICES 
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